
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024 TPFFCS Memorial Ride to Ottawa 
 
The Toronto Professional Firefighters Celtic Society (TPFFCS) will once again be 
embarking on a three-day cycling ride from Hamilton to Ottawa in support of the 
Canadian Fallen Firefighters Foundation. The 2024 ride will take place on September 
4th, 5th and 6th, 2024 with the 2024 Memorial taking place on September 8th at the 
Memorial site in Ottawa.  
 
The Memorial Ride to Ottawa is now the largest fundraiser for the CFFF and has raised 
over $360,000.00. 2024 will be the 8th annual ride and we are confident we will build on 
and exceed last year’s achievements. The ride is open to active, retired and volunteer 
firefighters. 
 

The Canadian Fallen Firefighters Foundation (CFFF) was created to HONOUR and 
REMEMBER Canadian firefighters who have been killed in the line of duty and to 
SUPPORT their families. The CFFF is a registered charity No: 88214 6509 RR0001 
which operates by fundraising. 
 

There are different levels of sponsorship for the 2024 ride: 
1. Rear Pocket - $500.00 
2. Back of Jersey - $1,000.00 
3. Side of Jersey (1) $1,500.00 (sold out) 
4. Sleeve of Jersey (2) $1,500.00 (sold out) 
5. Front of Jersey - $2,500.00 
6. Bib Shorts Premium Sponsor (2) $5,000.00 (sold out) 

 
* Sponsorships of $1,000.00 or more will receive a complimentary ride jersey. 
 
** All sponsors will be recognized on all our social media pages (Facebook, Instagram, 
and Twitter) as well as our website, www.celticfireride.ca 
 

If interested or needing more information regarding sponsorship, please 
email: tpffceltic@gmail.com. 
 

David Cossitt 
 

  
President TPFFCS & Ride Chair  
C: (905) 665 – 1749 
E: tpffceltic@gmail.com 
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